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March 2, 2016 

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government 
200 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 

and 

Mr. Chester Hicks 
Department of Environmental Quality & Public Works 
Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government 
200 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 

Re: Requested Closure of a portion of Campbell Lane 

Dear Keith and Chester: 

E-MAii. 

Richard@MurphyClcndcnen.com 

Chris@MurphyClendenen.com 

I represent RML Construction, LLP, which is the owner of the Brighton 3050 Apartment 
Community and adjoining property along Campbell Lane. As part of a zone change for the 
property at 836 Campbell Lane, a portion of Campbell Lane will no longer be needed for 
roadway purposes. We are requesting closure and a deed to RML Construction, LLP. The total 
area we are requesting to be closed contains 8,980 square feet, or about one-fifth of an acre. 

I am enclosing a legal description prepared by EA Partners and a graphic exhibit showing 
the portion of the road we are requesting to be closed. This portion is at the very end of 
Campbell Lane. 

Campbell Lane is located off of Liberty Road. 

Thank you for your assistance on this. Please contact me if you need further infommtion. 








